Student Emergency Card and Annual Update

Across the district, families will now be able to update their returning student information using
our Registration Gateway Update site. The information we collect will ensure we have the
needed Emergency Contact and Back to School information such as current phone, email,
Technology Use Agreement, Photo Release, medical needs, along with other information. Once
logged in, the form takes about 15 minutes to review and update, if needed. Please complete this
before September 11th so that we are prepared with updated information to begin the new school
year.

A personalized email and phone call will be going out to families with their login credentials.
For the HS/MS the login information is already part of the school report card as the Personal
Parent Portal login and password.
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